
 

Newsletter 

Term 4  Week 2 Thursday 26th October 2023 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 
 

Thurs 2nd Nov 

Volunteer  

Information Session 

2:15pm 
(see inside for details) 

 

Wed 8th Nov  

9am Governing 

Council Meeting 
All welcome 

 

Fri 10th Nov 

Power Community 

Youth Yrs4-6 begins 
(next three Fridays) 

 

Wed 15th Nov 

Preschool Transition 

begins 9-11am  
 

Parent Information 

Session 9:10am 

 

 
 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Thurs 30th Nov 

ATSI 

Graduation 

 
Wed 6th Dec 

Governing Council 
 

End of Year 

Concert 

 

 

Thurs 7th & Fri 6th Dec 

Yr 6 High School Transition 

 

Wed 13th Dec 

Year 6 

Graduation 

 

Fri 15th Dec 

Last Day of School 

2pm Early Finish 
 

Please note Important and Future Key 

Dates are subject to change 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

From The Leadership Team 
 

 

Welcome back to Term 4.  We have had a very settled start to our final term.  We 

wish our new families a warm Keller Road welcome. 
 

Playground Additions 

We have recently made some additions and upgrades to our playground areas. 

Please see inside for photos.  
 

Class Placement for 2024 

We are soon to begin our class placement exercise for 2024. A form will been sent 

home this week. This term we are requesting families for years R - 5 to inform us in 

writing if your child will not be attending Keller Road Primary School next year. This 

information assists us greatly in developing class structures which best 

accommodate the needs of all students.  
 

The class placement exercise takes a great deal of time, careful consideration 

and planning. Any additional information provided by parents will be considered 

as an aspect of the overall process, yet it must be remembered that it is not 

always possible to accommodate all parent requests.  
 

Please note the following:  

 We are unable to consider requests for particular teachers.  

 Changes will only be made in exceptional circumstances.  

 Requests from previous years are also not considered therefore if there is 

information that is still relevant, please be sure to make an updated request.  
 

If you wish to place a confidential return, please return the form in an envelope 

marked “Confidential to the Principal” and return it via the front office.  
 

Once classes are finalised there is often little opportunity for changes to be made 

unless our enrolments increase or decrease thereby affecting the configuration of 

classes. If you would like to provide information to assist us with this process, 

please complete the form and return it to the front office by Friday 3rd 

November. Requests received after this date may not be considered.  
 

World Teacher’s Day 

Australia will celebrate the teaching profession on World 

Teachers’ Day on Friday 27 October 2023.   

We would like to recognise our teachers for their skilled work 

in educating, inspiring and supporting our students. 

We would like to celebrate their important role in our 

community and for the positive impact they have on the  

   lives of students at Keller Road Primary.  

http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/
http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au


 

The KARRA Unit went on an excursion to the Road Safety Centre. 

Miss Mulcahy’s year 4/5 class had a great time learning road rules, 

laws for riding bikes and playing on the playground in Bonython Park. 

There were lots of different bikes for all different abilities and it is run by 

SAPOL. We all had such a great time! 

Road Safety Excursion 



 

 

Parent Information 

Volunteer Information Session 
 
I will be hosting a Volunteers information session on 
Thursday November 2nd at 2:15pm in our staffroom. 
During this session I will walk through the process the 
Department for Education requires us to follow, and have 
copies of the department’s volunteer application form available to fill in. 
By going through this process you may have the opportunity to be a regular volunteer 
in your child’s class, or work with the class during special events/excursions. 
If you feel you have skills, expertise and knowledge to offer, please come along to find 
out more. It’s never too late to start. No matter who you are or where you’re from, it’s all 
about wanting to help out. It’s in this spirit that the department actively encourages 
Aboriginal people and people from multicultural and diverse backgrounds to get 
involved. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at school if you have questions before the session.  
RSVP via Kathy at the front office by November 1st. 
 
Toni Webster 

Materials and Services Charges 

The principal along with the Governing Council members have determined 

the items and services for the 2024 M&S charge will be $295.00.  The 

breakdown of this charge can be found on the back page of this 

newsletter. 

All parents/caregivers are welcome to attend the next Governing Council meeting at 9am on 

Wednesday 8th November. 

Reminders 

With the weather starting to warm up 

please ensure your child brings a 

refreshed water bottle to school every 

day. 

 

 

As per our Sun Safe Policy, 

please also ensure your 

child has a navy blue sun 

safe hat at school for 

outside play with their 

name on it. Keller Road school logo hats are 

available to purchase via the front office for $12 

each and are always kept in stock. 

 

 

Christmas Raffle 
 

Christmas raffle flyers will come home soon 
asking kindly for donations. Raffle books will 
also be given out in a couple of weeks. 
Additional books will be available at the 
front office. The raffle will be drawn at the 
End Of Year Concert on Wednesday 6th 
December. 

Please note there will be 

NO Lunch Orders available 

in week 9 (the last week of 

term) 



 



 

 

Parent & Community Information 

 



 


